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The Board of Management met for their 2nd  meeting of the school year on Nov 28,  2022. 

The principal reported on various school events such as the Maths and Numeracy Week, Science 

Week and Stand-Up Week. The principal praised the 6th year leadership team for organising school 

events for Halloween, Christmas and Stand-Up week. The principal also reported on the various 

athletics, soccer, hockey, frisbee and basketball activities. 

The school will enrol two classes of students into the 1st year 2022 and create a  waiting list for 

further applications. 

The Board discussed various building developments and the school’s code of behaviour. 

The Treasurer presented an overview of last year, and the financial forecast for the current year was 

provided.  

 


